
July 18, 2014 

To the Board and Staff of the Tahoe Resource Conservation District, 

It is has been a great pleasure to have served on the Board of the Tahoe RCD for the last couple of years. 

Unfortunately, the recent relocation of our family will make it impossible to continue serving in my 

position. Thus, it is with great sadness that I must make this official announcement of my resignation 

from the Board, effective today, the 18th of July, 2014. 

My best wishes to the agency and it's staff and Board. 

Regards, 

LO.akiJ), t~ 
Bill Boosman 
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